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DOCKET NO. 12A-240G

QUESTIONS REGARDING TERMS OF SETTLEMENT AGREEMENT

1)
In its initial filing, Public Service proposed a floor price; however, the Settlement Agreement states that "[t]here shall be no floor price in calculating the settlement costs" (see Settlement Agreement at page 5, Item 4).  In his testimony in support of the Stipulation and Settlement Agreement, Dr. England states: "This aspect also eliminates the need for the price floor term …"  (see, Testimony of Dr. Scott England Staff of the Colorado Public Utilities Commission in Support of Stipulation and Settlement Agreement at page 10, line 9).  However, Exhibit C to the Settlement, also labeled Exhibit JDI-1, appears to be essentially based on an analysis of floor price levels.  Please provide a detailed explanation as to whether a floor price will be utilized, and if so, please explain in detail how it is to be utilized.  If no floor price is to be utilized, please explain why Exhibit JDI-1 still references this term and associated calculations. 

2)
Please state with particularity the units referenced in all columns of Highly Confidential Exhibit JDI-1 Exhibit C. 
3)
Regarding the hedge budget, the Settlement Agreement states: "[t]he budget shall be set at the then At-the-Money call option premium times the proposed financial hedge quantity" (see Settlement Agreement at page 4, Item 3).  The Settlement Agreement also states that, "[h]edging costs ... should not exceed twice the approved annual hedging budget" (see Settlement Agreement at page 5, Item 4).  Please explain in detail why the budget is not set at two times "the then At-the-Money call option premium times the proposed financial hedge quantity" which would limit costs to the budget?  What other purpose does the budget serve that necessitates it to consist of half of the spending limit?
